
Washington State  
Washington State School Directors’ Association 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The Washington State School Directors’ Association (WSSDA) will issue a Request 
for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 2017-001.  
 

The objective of this procurement is to contract with qualified individuals and/or firms to: 

1. Provide Construction Management Services to WSSDA for the purposes of 
constructing a new office building, including but not limited to: 

a. Assist with the selection of a design firm 

b. Oversight of programming and design process 

c. Oversight of construction of a new office building 

d. Oversight of demolition of existing building 

e. General representation as needed to complete the project 
 
WSSDA may award one contract as a result of this RFQ. 
 

 
The estimated length of the project is from July 01, 2017 through August 30, 2018.   
 
The approximate cost of the complete project is $2,000,000.  The fees provided for construction 
management services are to be included as a part of the total estimated budget. 
 
The Request for Qualifications will be issued on or about May 15, 2017. Proposals are due by 5 
PM, local time, on June 1, 2017 at 221 College Street, Olympia, Washington.  
 
Washington State is an equal opportunity employer and minority and women-owned businesses 
are encouraged to reply. 
 
This legal notice, RFQ, and any addenda will be posted on the WSSDA website at:  

http://www.wssda.org/. 

 

For further information and to obtain a copy of the Request for Qualifications, contact: 
 
WSSDA 
Executive Director:  Tim Garchow 
221 College Street 
Olympia, WA, 98516 
 
Telephone:  360-252-3001 
Email:  t.garchow@wssda.org 

http://www.wssda.org/
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